
Important Items in this newsletter: 
 
 Diary Dates 
 Upcoming events 

  Dear Parent/Carer 
 

What a lovely week it has been in 
school. We’ve had lots of activities 

and visits from parents which has 
given us the chance to show off our amazing 
work. 

  
After half term, we are having a competition to 

see who can read in the funniest place – please 
send your photos in. Miss Correnti reads her fa-
vourite book in the hair dressers and Mrs Luff’s 

dog likes to read on his favourite sofa! I wonder 
where you all read your favourite books? Please 

send in your pictures so we can put them on dis-
play! Children will also get to vote for their fa-
vourite photo of the teachers too. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

The BBC 500 words competition is now under-
way. Don’t worry if you haven’t entered yet. All 

entries must be received by  
Thursday 27th February at 8pm. 
This year’s 500 Words Final will be broadcast live 

on BBC Radio 2 from Buckingham Palace, on 
The Zoe Ball Breakfast Show, on Friday 12th 
June. Check out their website. We are such crea-

tive writers at St Mary’s, it would be lovely for us 
to enter. 

 
It has been a short, but busy term and it is lovely 
to see the spring daffodils popping up. Have a 
restful break and stay safe. We look forward to 

welcoming you back to the second half of spring 
term on Tuesday 25th February. 

 
Best Wishes 
Demelza Bolton    Executive Headteacher 

Issue 10 

14th February 

Star of the Week 
 

Week 1 
 
 
 
Reception: Monica 
Class 1: Thomas 
Class 2:Tija 
Class 3:Matas 
Class 4  Grace 
Class 5: Miley 
Class 6: Molly 
 
 
 
 

Week 2 
Reception: Amber 
Class 1:Austin 
Class 2:Jazmyn 
Class 3:Liberty 
Class 4:Dylan 
Class 5:Gustas 

Half term and inset 

day 

February half term is 

Monday 17th-Friday- 

21st February with 

Monday the 24th  

February there is an 

INSET DAY school is 

closed on this day. 



We are expanding our PTA! 

 

If you can spare an hour 

or two or have any ideas, 

we’d love you to be a part 

of our PTA at St Mary’s! 

If you would like to join, 

please come along to our 

meeting or email Mrs 

Williams and Miss May at 

pta@st-marys-rc-

pz.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

Meeting at 330pm on Thursday 27th February! 



High Fives Tournament 

On Monday 10th February, our High 5 team went to their final tourna-

ment at Mounts Bay School. The team have worked so hard to get this 

far and they played so well as a team. We played against Mary’s C of E 

and we unfortunately lost. Our final position is still being calculated. 

Well done High 5 team, you are all winners in my eyes!  

Hockey and Swimming 

We are looking forward to more sporting 

events coming up. We have a Hockey 

Tournament after the half term as well 

as Penwith school swimming gala. 

Friday 6th March 

On Friday the 6th March Vicky Salvidge into school to run 

some outdoor learning workshops for year 1 and year 2 with 

parents being invited. Starting at 10am letters will be going to 

parents about this workshop. 



Reception Class 93.6%  

Class 1 96.7%  

Class 2 97.8%  

Class 3 99.5% 1st 

Class 4 97.1%  

Class 5 98.8% 2nd 

Class 6 98.0% 3rd 

Total overall   

Attendance 

SongFest2020 
          St Johns Hall Penzance  

        Tuesday  17th March 2020 7p 

                              Tickets 

  £6 For adults and £3 for under 18’s 

( plus booking fee) Tickets available at 

The Minack Theatre Box Office:01736 

810181 or https://www.minack.com/

songfest2020/ 

 

World book day 

World book day this year is on  

Friday 6th March, dress up as your 

favourite book  

character. 

 

Cornish Week 

Cornish week starts  

Monday 2nd March.  

St Piran’s Day dance is Thursday 

5th March at 9am. 

During this week the children will 

be taking part in a variety of differ-

ent activities including dancing , 

Cornish workshop and a special 

Cornish lunch!  

Author Visit 

Chris Higgins,a best selling author of  

childrens books ,will be with us during book 

week on Friday 6th March. Chris will be  

talking to the whole school about why 

books are amazing and will be running 

bookshops on how to write a great story. 

From 3pm Chris will be signing books  and 

children will need  to bring  their money 

with them on the day if they wish to pur-

chase a copy. 



TERM DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 

Friday 14th Launch of our ‘reading in a funny place’ competition!  

Monday 17th Half term 

Monday 24th INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th Children back to school 

Thursday 27th EYFS and KS1 Parent/Children Maths workshops 9.15-10.00 

Friday 28th KS2 Parent/Children Maths workshops 9.15-10.00 

Friday 28th Spring reports sent home 

 

MARCH  

Monday 2nd Cornish week 

Thursday 5th St Piran’s Day Dance 9am 

Friday 6th Our world book day—dress up as your favourite book character  

Friday 6th Chris Higgens  (childrens author)to come into school 

Wednesday 11th Parents Evening 3.30-6pm (SENCo appointments available on this day) 

Thursday 12th Parents evening3.30-6.00pm 

Friday 27th Last day of spring term. Have a happy Easter break! 

Monday 30th  Easter break 

 

Easter Holiday SATS boosters to be confirmed. 

APRIL             

Monday 11th KS2 SATS week  

MAY   

Half term Monday 25th to Friday 29th 

JUNE             

 Monday 1st INSET DAY 

Thursday 4th Tempest class photos 

Monday 8th to Wednesday 10th KS1 Phonics screening 

Wednesday 10th Year 5/6 Camp 

 

JULY            

Tuesday 7th Year 6 Humphry Davy School Visit 

Saturday 11th Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 22nd Leavers Mass 

Thursday 23rd INSET DAY 

Friday 24th Summer holidays 

 

 






